


From:  

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 12:54:40 PM (UTC-07:00) Mountain Time (US & Canada) 

To: FS-r3 webmaster 

Subject: WWW Mail: APS Oak Creek to McGuireville 69kV Trans. Line 

 

Regional Forester: I am gravely concerned about the portion of the APS project that installs an 
above ground power line into the Village of Oak Creek.  This creates a significant wildfire risk which 
can be mitigated by switching to an underground line.  Please reconsider your approval of the above 
ground line, which will also impair the view shed, increase home insurance, and decrease property 
values.  Many Village residents are equally concerned. 

 




